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Proposal-Writing Workshop for post doctoral candidates  

As part of the Science Year Follow Up Event a proposal writing workshop will take place on 
Tuesday 11.11.2008. This workshop is part of a series of Proposal-Writing Workshops offered by 
the DAAD Cairo office. The first workshop took place at the DAAD Cairo Office for PhD 
candidates in July 2008. The second workshop is designed for the special needs of post doctoral 
proposals in order to achieve even more academic grants. Two well-experienced trainers - Prof. 
Mohamed El-Fouly, Alexander von Humboldt-Alumnus from the National Research Center, and 
Dr. Rasha Sharaf, Director of the Strategic Planning Unit in the Ministry of Higher Education and 
DIES-Workshop trainer – will lead the workshop. 

For more information about the postdoctoral workshop and the Science Year Follow Up Event 
visit our homepage: http://cairo.daad.de/en/news/upcomingEvents/science_year/. 

We look forward welcoming you to the Proposal-Writing Workshop for post doctoral 
candidates and the Science Year Follow Up Event. 

Your DAAD-Office Branch Cairo Team 

 
 


